Summary of Regular School Board Meeting September 27, 2010.  Meeting was called to order with board member Havlicek absent. Several parents from the Eagle View Elementary School addressed the board with their concerns regarding the attendance boundary change. Changes were made to the agenda and the agenda and consent agenda were approved.  Board received a report on enrollment, levy 2010 payable in 2011 and energy grant.  Subcommittee reports and a superintendent report was made.  In action the board approved the Preliminary Levy 2010 pay 2011.  The final levy will be approved at the December 13th meeting along with the Truth in Taxation. Resolutions were read approving the donation of adjustable baskets at the high school and a grant for an arts program at Falcon Ridge.  The cooperative agreement for cross country skiing with Prior Lake was approved.   The board approved the increase in GPA for participation in various activities.  The increase will affect the current freshman class. Also approved was the Minnesota State Facility Energy Grant.
